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Aloha, Chair Kidani, Vice Chair Kim, and members of the Committee on Education 
 
The Affirmative Action Committee of the Oahu County Committee, Democratic Party of Hawai‘i 
supports SR9/SCR10.  This resolution helps to clarify that blind keiki cannot get services at the 
Hawai‘i School for the Deaf and Blind.  Far too many blind children and adults are referred to 
the Hawai‘i School for the Deaf and the Blind, but they cannot help them. 
 
Some teachers of the blind in Hawai‘i don’t even know any of the people who work at the Hawai‘i 
School for the Deaf and Blind. If they don’t know each other, attracting people to that school is counter-
productive. 
  
Also, many blind people are often asked if they were molested at the School for the Deaf and the Blind 
because of  a sexual assault scandal.  Even if they are not asked, this topic comes up and makes people 
uncomfortable.  Since blind people haven’t gone to that school for so many decades, they are often 
shocked by the question and uncomfortable. To help distance them from a scandal that never affected 
them, it might also help to pass this resolution. 
  
Please pass SR9/SCR10. 

 
Respectfully, 
 
LEIMOMI KHAN 
Chair, OCC Affirmative Action Committee 
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